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Thank you to St. Catharine‘s School for Girls, letting us to have the chance to set up

our charity sale at their annual funfair, allowing more people to learn about children’s

charity services. The proceeds will be donated to the Zango Foundation, a non-profit

organization in Zambia, and New Future for Children in Cambodia, to help children

gain access to education and living resources. Generosity overflowed, leading to a

successful event. Once again, thank you to St. Catharine‘s and everyone for supporting

the project! 
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